
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED 

MEETING 

 

City of Gardena 

Gardena Beautification Commission  

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the 

Gardena Beautification Commission scheduled for  

Thursday, November 11, 2021,  

has been rescheduled due to the  

Veterans Day Holiday. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on  

Thursday, November 18, 2021, at 5:30 p.m. 


